

Oak Road Bishop's Waltham Southampton SO32 1EP

Telephone: 01489 892368
Facsimile: 01489 896815
Headteacher: Mr Darren Campbell
Deputy Head Teacher: Miss Lucy Pearmain
E-mail: headteacher@bwjunior.hants.sch.uk
Office E-mail: school.staff@bwjunior.hants.sch.uk







www.bwjunior.hants.sch.uk

10th May 2017

Dear Parents,

As you may be aware, our focus of study this term in science is life cycles. To enhance our learning activities, we will be visiting Marwell Zoo on Thursday 15th June, during the school day.

The cost of the day will be £13.55 per child which will include return coach travel and time with Marwell's specialist educational department. Children can use personal free membership admissions if they have them. The cost includes use of the education facilities plus the expense of the coach travel, so the children using their membership will only need to pay £6.05. If your child has a personal membership, please ensure the number and family name is given on the reply slip. If paying by Scopay, it will automatically ask for the full amount to be paid, but the amount of £6.05 can be entered as appropriate. The school office will be able to check whose payments have been discounted to reflect their personal memberships.

Children will need to wear their school jumpers, sensible shoes, trousers and a waterproof coat. A packed lunch in a disposable bag will also be required. This lunch should not include fizzy drinks or anything in a glass bottle. As we will not have an opportunity to visit the shop, we request that children do not bring any spending money with them.

Please return the completed permission slip and payment to your child's teacher as soon as possible. We need to receive all the payments by Friday 19th May, otherwise the trip may have to be cancelled. Please be aware that reply slips are still required if payments are being made via Scopay. We may require a couple of parent volunteers to help with the visit so if you are able to assist could you please indicate this on the permission slip. We will let people know nearer the time if they are required. Thank you for your co-operation. We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Year 5 Team

To be returned to the Class Teacher		
I give permission for my child Thursday 15 th June 2017 and I have paid b	y *Scopay/ I enclose £13.55/£6.05.	
Membership number for Marwell is	and the family name on the	he membership is
Please give details of any current medical of sickness and any action/medication to be to	•	uch as asthma, allergies or travel
I am able/unable to help with the visit to N	Marwell Zoo. (*Please delete as appropri	ate)
Signed:	Date:	

